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The Archbishop’s Chapel - All Saints of Russia, Croydon,  invites you to join us for: 

You are invited to join us for: 

‘SHASHLIK’ 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2011 

The lunch will be held after Liturgy, from 11am onwards  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!  
This will be a wonderful opportunity to meet  

Fr Seraphim Chemodakov, get together with fellow 

parishioners, family and friends. 

The Archbishop’s Chapel All Saints of Russia 

18 Chelmsford Ave, Croydon 

Shashlik and refreshments will be available for purchase 
 


